
  

CITY OF PETALUMA, CALIFORNIA 
REGULAR MEETING OF THE PEDESTRIAN & BICYCLE ADVISORY 
COMMITTEE

City Hall Council Chamber
11 English Street
Petaluma, CA 94952

DRAFT MINUTES
Wednesday, August 07, 2024

Note: Committeemember Balshaw chaired meeting due to absences of Chair 
Tarr and Vice Chair Quint

CALL TO ORDER

Committeemember Balshaw called meeting to order at 6:30 PM

ROLL CALL

PRESENT: Balshaw, Barnacle, Greenspan, Racusen, Schleret, Yeager
ABSENT:  Garcia, Quint, Tarr 

Committeemember Balshaw welcomed Committeemember Greenspan, the 
new RMPC Liaison to the committee. Greenspan introduced herself.

GENERAL PUBLIC COMMENT
During General Public Comment, the public is invited to make comments on items of public 
interest that are within the City Council’s subject matter jurisdiction and that are not listed on 
the current agenda.  Public comments are limited up to three minutes per person. Depending 
on the number of persons wishing to address the Council, time will be allocated in equal shares 
totaling no more than twenty minutes, subject to the Council’s discretion (Cal. Gov’t. Code 
§54954.3(a), Petaluma City Council Rules, Policies and Procedures, III).

PUBLIC COMMENT OPENED  

Emily Shartin
Ben [No Last Name Provided]

PUBLIC COMMENT CLOSED

PRESENTATIONS



APPROVAL OF MINUTES

1. Regular Minutes for the meeting of July 3, 2024, were approved as 
presented

PUBLIC HEARINGS AND MATTERS FOR CONSIDERATION

2. Discuss Ad Hoc Committees

Bjorn Griepenburg presented ad hoc committee overview, purpose, 
and requirements.

PUBLIC COMMENT OPENED 

Pete Gang

PUBLIC COMMENT CLOSED  

Committeemember Comments:
• Keep community engagement ad hoc committee
• Want more time to think about ad hocs; discuss at next meeting
• Interest in creating neighborhood greenway design ad hoc (Yeager)

3. Recommendation to Authorize the Chair to Provide a Letter of 
Support for the City's Application to the US Department of 
Transportation's Safe Streets and Roads for All Grant Program

Bjorn Griepenburg described the City’s grant application.
 
PUBLIC COMMENT OPENED

Emily Shartin

PUBLIC COMMENT CLOSED
 
Motion to approve authorization of the chair to provide a letter to 
support for the City’s Application to the US Dep of Transportation’s Safe 
Streets and Roads for All Grant Program made by Committeemember 
Barnacle, seconded by Committee Yaeger.
 
Vote: 6-0-3
Yes: Balshaw, Barnacle, Greenspan, Racusen, Schleret, Yeager



No: None
Absent: Garcia, Quint, Tarr
Recused: None

Motion passed
 

COMMITTEE COMMENT
Committeemember Racusen 
Committeemember Yeager
Committeemember Balshaw
 

STAFF COMMENT
Bjorn Griepenburg gave staff updates on upcoming events, current and 
upcoming projects, and upcoming meetings. (See posted presentation for 
details)

Committee Feedback:
Committeemember Barnacle
 

ADJOURNMENT
Volunteer Chair Balshaw adjourns meeting at 7:25 PM 


